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I strongly oppose this bill.  There is absolutely no reason to scrap Oregon's mail-in 

voting system and replace it with the system contemplated by this bill other than voter 

suppression.  Requiring in-person voting would be unduly burdensome and 

disproportionately affect lower income voters who cannot take time off of work.  

Please vote no on this bill.     


